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Summary 

 
This report introduces reports from monitoring visits to London Symphony 
Orchestra (which the Chairman attended) and Off the Record. 

 
Recommendation 

 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 

1. You receive monitoring visit reports at each of your meetings. These 
are in addition to more substantial bi-annual monitoring reports 
examining patterns of funding and benefit of grants awarded.  

 
2. The reports to this Committee are from visits to LSO and Off the 

Record. The first award supports a creative music-making 
programme for adults with learning disabilities. The second award is 
to a small organisation providing much-needed mental health support 
services in Richmond.  

 
 
 
Tim Wilson 
Principal Grants and Social Investment Officer 
 

T: 020 7332 3716 
E: tim.wilson@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

mailto:tim.wilson@cityoflondon.gov.uk

